
California Area re:Generations Meeting 

April 21, 2024 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairperson, Rosemary Capanna. 

 

In attendance were: Rosemary Capanna, Pamela Chiedor, Karen Swartz, Lisa Buday, Frank Kurtik, 

and Christopher Sepesy. 

 

Pop-up Memories 

The board members agreed that the Pop-up Memories events were a good idea. Lisa noted that she needs to do 

over the bank account and tag restricted funds. Rose assured Lisa that she knows which funds are earmarked for 

each project. 

 

Karen made a motion to adjourn. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Karen Swartz, Secretary 


